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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 27, 2019 3:21 PM


To: Barbara Byrne


Cc: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown


Subject: An idea on next Delta performance metric iteration


Barb,


I am wondering if in the next iteration (which is not due until after peer review draft is out), if an option for the April and


May period could be to have the trigger response be to operate to the Inflow to OMR relationship, as contrasted with


health and safety pumping.  Just a thought, while fresh in my mind.


- Maria


Sent from my iPad



